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Coming in July:

e The poolis closed for renovation. Wellness Center members can access the Coeur Center free
of charge until late fall.

e The new PT space is expected to open late July or early August.

e Demolition of our current snack bar area will force us to reduce our selection of snacks and
drinks.

e Fitness equipment will be re-arranged at the end of July to accommodate the arrival of most
of our new cardio fitness equipment will arrive at that time.

e The men's locker room is expected to re-open at the end of July.

e Work in the basketball court area will begin.

In June, our renovation project picked up some steam and moved into multiple areas like the
family locker room and the pool. Nearly half of our facility is now in some stage of renovation.
Thank you, again, for you continued patience!

Over the next month Walker Construction will be removing large portions of our main check-in
desk at the center of the building. We will continue to check patrons in at the main desk for the
time being, but the work in that area will force us to stop serving the snacks and drinks that we
have to prepare. We will continue to offer prepackaged snacks and drinks like water and Gatorade
but things like smoothies and hot food will be going away until our new snack bar opens.

At the end of July or very early August, the new PT space, men's locker room, and new Wellbriety
space will open back up to patrons. Once these spaces open up, we will see the start of
renovations in the women's locker room, main fitness floor, basketball court, and new conference
rooms. Once we have some firm closure dates for these spaces they will be announced.



In late July when the new PT space opens, we will be re-arranging our fitness floor layout again to
move the exercise machines PT uses into their new space. While this is happening, we will be
shuffling around some of our weights so that renovation work on our main fitness floor can
begin. It is also during this time we expect to see our first shipment of brand-new fitness
equipment arrive. Our old fitness equipment will be donated primarily to Plummer-Worley School
District and Tribal School.

At the end of July, we expect to see work begin around the basketball court. This will consist
primarily of removing the bleachers and painting. Parts of the court will need to be closed off to
patrons throughout this work. We will make announcements about court availability and work in
the area later on in the month.

Keep checking back for more updates!




